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GWRRA 
Ray & Sandy Garris, Ex. Dir. 
 
Region N (Appalachian) 
Alan & Glenda Keough, Dir. 
 
NC District 
Roy & Cindy Bryant, Dir. 
 
NC-H2 
Jerry & Dale Hyde, Dir. 
director@gwrra-h2.org 

Chapter Social June 15 at Mayflower Restaurant, 3742 SW Durham-Chapel Hill Drive in Durham. 
Dinner 6:30, Gathering 7:30 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Directors 
Jerry & Dale Hyde 

jerryhyde@frontier.com 
919-384-5542 

 

Assistant Director 
Open 

 

Ride Programmer 
Gary Harris 

preciouswings387@gmail.com 
336-639-0835 

 

Educators 
Sid & Terry Chambers 

sidchambers@nc.rr.com 
919-946-0083 

 

Membership Enhancement 
Coordinator 
Dan Eakright 

daneakright@gmail.com 
919-451-3020 

 

Treasurer 
Terry Chambers 

principal@gormancbc.org 
919-598-7843 

 

Care Bear 
Teresa Long 

teresajlon58@gmail.com 
336-380-1505 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fun Coordinator 
Diana Temple 

dianatemple21@gmail.com 
919-602-9955 

 

Ways and Means 
Rex & Diana Temple 
nch2cdrex@aol.com 

919-528-0503 
 

Couple of the Year 
Open 

 

Welcoming Committee 
Open 

        

Newsletter Editor 
Webmaster 
William Prince 

william.e.prince@gmail.com 
252-528-9462 

 

Chapter of the Year 
Coordinator 

Open 
 

Chapter Secretary 
Frances Averette 

fjahla2@frontier.com 
919-475-1848 

 

Chapter Mascots 
El Toro & Sophia Winger 
wingers@gwrra-nch2.org 

On the Backpage 
Since we now mail the newslet-
ters in envelopes it allows us 
some flexibility for the back cover 
page. We had loads of bikes 
show up at our May gathering. So 
many that they had to park in 
two places. Looking good. 

Chapter Team 

This Is H2 
Keith Helmer is one of our newer 
members. He has taken to the 
GWRRA culture and fit right in. 

tel:919-971-0345
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J 
ǳƴŜ нлмт ΧΦ ²ƘŜǊŜ ŘƻŜǎ 
the time go?? 
 
June is one of our primary 

riding months ς hopefully the 
rainy days will be limited, the hu-
midity lower, and the temps per-
fect for riding.  Gary has planned 
several rides during June/July, and 
we hope to see as many of you as 
possible join us on those.  Each of 
you joined GWRRA for a reason ς 
most likely to ride your motorcy-
cle.  So remember this is YOUR 
chapter and we want to ride to 
places and do things our members 
want to do.  Any input you can 
provide us in planning for chapter 
events would be helpful. 
 
²ŜΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ DŀǊȅΣ {ƛŘΣ 5ŀƴΣ 
and Jerry for participating in the 
Pine Hurst Triathlon last month.  
These events are how the Chapter 
raises funds for the Murdoch De-

velopment Center in Butner, NC.  
There will be several others com-
ing up, so if you are interested in 
riding escort for one of those, 
please see one of the guys to find 
out more details. 
 

Speaking of Murdoch ς 
each month we have a 
basket donated by our 
members to raffle at the 
Chapter Gathering.  The 
proceeds from the raffle 
are donated to Murdoch.  
We still need members to 
sign up for raffle items in 
July and October, so please 
let Dale know if can sign 
up for one of those 
months. 

 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ǎŜƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ DƻƭŘ 
Wing tickets for the District ς this 
is how we pay for the bike to be 
given away at Wings Over the 

Smokies (WOtS).  Also, get your 
registrations in and plan to go as 
ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ŀ Ŧǳƴ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ  ²ŜΩǾŜ 
heard many good things about the 
new venue in Waynesville and our 
own Rex and Diana Temple have 
been working hard to get the ven-
dors lined up.  If any of our new 
members need additional infor-
mation on WOtS, please reach out 
to one of the H2 members so we 
can get you informed and ready to 
go with us! 

 
Have a great month and hope to 
see you all very soon!  Until then, 
ride safe and often and HAVE 
FUN!  

Chapter Directors 
Jerry and Dale Hyde 


